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public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
ISO East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 
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RE: 16-2014-GA-AGG 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

please note that I would like to file an updated email and website for PUCO Case 16-2014-GA-AGG. 
After my initial application was completed earlier this month (October 2016), my website and associated 
email account were finally completed by the technology firm I hired to develop them for Statistical 
Energy LLC. The purpose of this letter is to inform the PUCO of my new email and website information. 
Although the email firiskenergvfSgmail.com) listed in my initial application is still valid and still works, 
please use if possible the following new email and website information as this new email will become 
my primary email address: 

• Website: www.statist!caIenergv.com 

• Email: Jim.Risk@StatisticalEnerev.com 

Although my email is the only one listed throughout the entire application, please use this email to 
replace iriskenergvfSgmail.com throughout the entire application, including Exhibits A-2, A-3, A-5, A-6, 
A'7, A-8, A-14, B-3, D-2 and D-3. 

Please call me at 216-536-2582 should you have any questions. Thank you for assisting me with this 
application. 

Warmest Regards, 

Jim Risk 
Managing Partner 
Statistical Energy LLC 
4967 Countryside Road 
Lyndhurst, OH 44125 
(216) 536-2582 
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